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Welcome to our four newest student pilot members!  Katelyn of Wilmington, Lilly of Oakwood,     
Melody of Dalton, and Josie of Franklin! 

Our Sunday August 10th meeting will be at Wadsworth Municipal Airport (3G3). Details inside. 

Many thanks to Debra for her proofreading of the minutes! 

Our July meeting was at Lisa and Troy’s lake home. Top L: Sarah greeted Miss  Lillian, Valerie’s     
94-year-young mother. Middle: It was cool and relaxing on the porch at the Blair home. L-R: Debra 
Margaret, Chris, Valerie, and Linda. Photos courtesy of Sarah. R: Congratulations to Gabbyon earn-
ing her PPL on July 9th! She has been awarded First Wings, and Richard Santori Memorial Scholar-
ships and will be starting her IFR training soon. Pictured are Gabby and CFII Erin. Photo by Gabby. 
Lower L: Jun received her AE Scholarship Medallion at the International Meeting in Vermont.     
Middle: Jun saw Ali and her fiancé, Andy, at the 99s booth at Oshkosh.  Minetta was also there.         
R: Jun and Cat volunteered at the 99s booth and   met Captain Laura Savino (Author of “Jet Boss”), 
and new 99s Executive Director Jill VanEgmond.  Thanks to Rich for the photos! 
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HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

 

 

 

SUNDAY AUGUST 10TH MEETING AT WADSWORTH MUNI (3G3) 

840 AIRPORT DRIVE, WADSWORTH 

 

HOSTESS: KYLIE 

ARRIVE:  11:30-12 NOON FOR MEET AND GREET 

LUNCH:  NOON WITH A PRESENTATION WITH PHOTOS  
   ABOUT HER OSHKOSH VISIT BY JUN  

MEETING:  AFTER LUNCH  
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Top Row L: Our members supported the Scioto Valley Chapter in painting a compass rose at the 
Licking County Airport in Heath in July. L-R: Debra, Jun, 49 1/2 Rich , and their children Lucas 

and Jesse. R: It was snack time for a small member of the crew. Lower L: Jun and her family went to 
Oshkosh in July and supplied so many great photos it was hard to choose some for the newsletter.  

Jun met Captain Tammi Shults, the SW Airline pilot (and former Navy fighter pilot) who safely land-
ed Flight 1380 when an engine exploded on take-off. Then, along came Mike Franceus and his daugh-
ter Kaysi to congratulate Jun on winning their scholarship. In the middle  of the day, Dad Rich held 

Lucas up to cool his feet when the little one said it was too hot to walk.           R: In the shade of a 
hangar the Hondajet pilot briefed Jun on the plane that is her dream job and  revealed that the seats 

are fully  adjustable and rudders 
come     forward so her height 

would be         no obstacle to fly-
ing it.  Lower L:    Future fighter 
pilot (?) Lucas    tried out the pi-
lot face mask.              R: the pi-
lot’s view of the Hondajet flight 
deck was a beautiful sight to be-
hold!  Other members also were 
at Oshkosh, including Peg and 

Sam.  
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Here’s a partial report from Jun on her visit to Oshkosh: 

 

Upper L: Gabby took command of her aircraft  after earning 
her private pilot’s license in July.  R: Debra showed Jun the 
best way to paint a compass rose white section and have fun 
at the same time.  Lower L: Jun had her first experience at 

riveting a wing while at EAA   Oshkosh in July.  Note the 99s 
shirt and cap that Jun         applied our decal to by ironing it 
on.  She reported that         it was very easy to do.  Contact 
Peg if you would      like 99s  decals to iron on your shirts, 

hats, bags, etc.  



Thanks to Linda  for spotting this interesting article on Amelia Earhart! 
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FIRST CLASS 

Jun reported that the flowers at Oshkosh were fabulous and the       
firework show was the best her 49 1/2 Rich had ever seen.            

Thanks for the great pictures, Jun and Rich! 


